
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
We are currently restoring our banking operations to full capacity due to the 
power failure at our building yesterday. Please be informed that full banking 
operations are expected to resume tomorrow, 12 July 2018. 
 
Please contact your Relationship Manager should you require further 
assistance. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused and we thank you for your 
continuous support.  
 
MUFG Bank (Malaysia) Berhad 
 
 


